YOUR SUPER IS NOT SAFE
In 2010 a regulated investment called TRIO CAPITAL collapsed in the worst
superannuation fraud in Australia's history. Thousands of hard working
Australians lost their superannuation and savings overnight as 169 million
dollars was looted from their superannuation funds through a Hong Kong based
hedge fund called GCSL.

Incredibly, the Australian prudential regulator APRA had five meetings with Trio
Capital Trustees but did nothing to protect the savings of Australian
superannuation fund members whilst their savings and futures were being
stolen by an international fraud scheme.

Incredibly, ASIC the corporate policeman is refusing to release critical
information and documentation about GCSL because of a 'confidentiality'
agreement with Hong Kong. ASIC has said that it will not pursue the GCSL
criminals and their associates, some of whom may be Australians, whilst it
continues to deny access to information critical to bringing these

criminals to justice.

The Gillard government does nothing to ensure transparency, protection and
justice in the massive Australian superannuation system that holds 1.3 trillion
dollars of our savings and future.

Victims of Financial Fraud, an organisation of the victims of the Trio fraud
demands that:

- APRA be reformed and strengthened to protect our superannuation and
savings from fraud and fund negligence

- ASIC immediately make public all documentation and evidence in relation
to the Trio collapse and the GCSL fraud and to prosecute the criminals

- All victims of the Trio Capital collapse be fully compensated without
discrimination.

Please support us in our fight for justice and bringing international corporate
criminals to justice.

Contacts:

David Bridge; 0421 588 658
Des Scott; 0408 022 460
John Telford; 02 42 835755
Norm Upton; 42 84 8333
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